ADVANCE W)

ENERGY PARTNERS

Date: August 2, 2019 RECEW D

Mr. Paul Kautz, Hobbs District Geologist
Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept.
Oil Conversation Division

1625 French Dr.

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Proposed Well APDs — Wool Head Wells
State Lands in Sections 20, T21S-R33E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kautz,

This letter is to confirm that there are no potash leases within 1 mile of Section 20-T21S-R33E. Advance
Energy partners conducted research of public records, including the public records of Lea County, NM, the
State Land Data Portal and BLM LR 2000 Database. Based on this research, there are no active potash
leases within the 1 mile of the Wool Head 20 State Com 601H, 602H, 603H, 604H, 605H, 606H, 607H,
608H, 701H, 702H, 703H and 704H proposed well locations.

Sincerely,
Advance Energy Partners Hat Mesa, LLC

Pl A

Paul Burdick

Land Advisor

(832) 672-4623

Email: PBurdick@AdvanceEnergyPartners.com




